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Dear Parents / Carers 

Year 4 Museum trip 

 

As part of our topic on The Romans, Year 4 will be visiting Peterborough Museum.  We 

will be going on Tuesday 21st March. It is a whole day trip. 

The children will find out what life was like in Durobrivae (Roman Peterborough) with a 

specialist guide from the museum; they will make a Roman clay face (Roman’s used these 

to decorate jugs); meet a Roman soldier and become an archaeologist, looking at genuine 

Roman artefacts and identifying their use. 

We will be walking to the museum so children will need to wear a coat and their school 

leather shoes. Please provide a packed lunch for this day (free school meal children will 

be provided with a packed lunch). 

There will be a voluntary contribution of £7. It will be a full day, however, we will be 

back by 3.10 pm. We hope the day will be an enjoyable introduction to our new topic and 

very informative for the children. The day will also be used as a stimulus for our writing 

this half term. 

Thank you for your support. We realise we have had two trips very close together but 

this is the final trip of the year. 

 

 

Miss A. Morton 

Head of Year 4 


